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MEMORANDUM 

 

DATE:  July 21, 2015 

 

TO:  Permit File, Thomeczek Pit, Permit No. M-1995-007 

 

FROM:  Amy Eschberger, DRMS 

 

RE: Telephone Conversation with Mr. Joe Thomeczek  

   

 

On July 21, 2015, the Division contacted Mr. Joe Thomeczek of Bent County Ready Mix via 

telephone to ask if the past due required corrective actions had been completed at the Thomeczek 

Pit. 

 

Mr. Thomeczek stated that he would not be able to complete the corrective actions. The Division 

informed Mr. Thomeczek that not completing the required corrective actions would result in a 

Possible Violation that could lead to revocation of the permit and forfeiture of the financial 

warranty. Mr. Thomeczek indicated that he understood the possible repurcussions of not completing 

the required corrective actions, and that the Division should proceed with enforcement. 

 


